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EARLY PERFORMANCE 

BOND RETIREMENT 
 
As foreshadowed in the Company’s announcement on 6 June 2013, the Western Australian 
Department of Mines and Petroleum retired the $1.2 million Coburn Project performance bond 
on 3 July 2013, several weeks earlier than anticipated. 
 
Gunson is only one of two companies to benefit to date from the transition from environmental 
performance bonds to payment of annual levies into a Mines Rehabilitation Fund, which began 
on 1 July 2013.  Company executives attended a press conference yesterday convened by 
the Minister for Mines and Petroleum and endorsed the State Government’s Mines 
Rehabilitation Fund initiative.  The cooperation and efficiency of the Department of Mines and 
Petroleum in processing the Company’s application within 3 days of the new system coming 
into effect is greatly appreciated and as the attached State Government media statement 
notes, Gunson Resources was one of the first two companies processed under the new 
system.   
 
Strong support for the initiative by the Association of Mining and Exploration Companies 
(AMEC) is also gratefully acknowledged. 
 
The $1.2 million in additional working capital from the bond retirement is now available and 
along with over $0.5 million from an R&D tax rebate expected during the current quarter, 
should satisfy the Company’s cash requirements for at least the remainder of 2013. 
 
 
 

 
D N HARLEY 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 
Attachment: WA Government Media Statement 4 July 2013. 
  
 

 
Further enquiries, please contact: 
David Harley, Managing Director 
Phone: (08) 9226 3130 
Email: enquiries@gunson.com.au 
Website:www.gunson.com.au 
 
 

 
 
David Waterhouse, Waterhouse Investor Relations 
Phone: + 61 3 9670 5008 
Mobile: 0407 880 937 
Email: dwaterhouse@waterhouseir.com.au 
 

 




	130705 Early Performance Bond Retirement 5 July 13 Final
	130705 State Government Media Statement 4 July 2013

